From: publicaccess@cherwell-dc.gov.uk <publicaccess@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> 
Sent: 26 June 2019 22:21
To: Public Access DC Comments <PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 19/01047/OUT

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 10:21 PM on 26 Jun 2019 from Mr Adam Robinson.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land North East Of Oxford Road West Of Oxford Canal And East Of Bankside Banbury 

	Proposal:
	Outline planning application for a residential development of up to 850 dwellings; green infrastructure including formal (playing fields with changing rooms, allotments) and informal open space, landscaping; and associated infrastructure including a balancing pond; on land off the A4260, with access off the existing Longford Park access off the A4260 (Oxford Road), and a new access off the A4260 (Banbury Road). All matters of detail reserved, save for access. 

	Case Officer:
	Samantha Taylor 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Adam Robinson

	Email:
	[bookmark: _GoBack]

	Address:
	45 Hobby Road, Banbury OX15 4GH



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	This is an outrageous proposition bearing in mind the consortium have failed to deliver on the promises they made to have in place for phases 1 and 2. 

There are no shops at all, no Drs, no pub. The community centre i still not open and there does not seem to be an estimated time for opening. 

These were all promised before phase 4 was due to be started and some to be completed before phase 3 was started. 

There has been lie after lie, just to keep building houses. But these are houses without local provisions that bring a community together. People are moving out because these promises have not been delivered on. 

Add to that the roads needed to be used such as Hobby Road are not equipped to deal with the loads that would be going down there. There is already a lot of cars parked on the roads and not a lot of space for cars let alone huge trucks. The disruption to the community would be immense.

There are people who bought for a view that is going to be ruined because they were lied to when they were buying. Too many lies by the developers. Not enough action. 

More houses and more people with no amenities to use and share is one of the most pointless and disrespectful acts I have ever heard of




